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Ball, Dianne

From: Ball, Dianne

Sent:  Tuesday, October 26, 2004 3:44 PM

To: L.egal Notices-Bonner Co Daily Bee (E-mail)

Subject: Legal notice for publication on November 4 and 11, 2004

Good afternoon, Sheri,

Attached is a copy of our cover letter requesting publication of another legal notice, also attached. Publication is requested
for this one also on November 4 and 11, 2004.

AGAIN - PLEASE FAX PROOF PRIOR TO PUBLICATION TG BOB HAYNES. | will be out of the office on medical leave
starting Thursday of this week and probably through the end of the year, due to surgery. [*Unless you could get this set
and faxed to me tomorrow, then | will still be here.*]

Bob Haynes, our Regional Manager will be handling follow-up on this.

Thanks very much for all your good work. | should be back the first part of January [unless the doctor releases me a couple
weeks earlier.]

Dianne Ball, Administrative Assistant
Idaho Department of Water Resources
1910 Northwest Bivd., Suite 210

Coeur d’Alene, 1D 83814

Phone 208-769-1450 FAX 208-769-1454

10/26/2004




